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I am a gun owner, I am a gun violence survivor, and I have two school aged children. 

School and community safety are the most important priorities for me as a voter. 

 

Here are the reasons I firmly believe in the purpose behind the proposed bill: 

 

HB 2007 - Allow local governments to regulate firearms in sensitive areas - allow 

public entities like schools and government service buildings to ban concealed 

weapons that are currently not allowed when openly carried. Our school districts and 

government buildings need the power to ban weapons from their buildings. Doing so 

will save lives and keep our public school teachers and students safe. I know our 

community is interested in taking over more control of our local decisions from the 

state government, and allowing this to become a local issue will support those efforts.  

 

Thank you for your time and service to our state. 


